
Telephone: (350) 20047592; Fax: (350) 20047579; E-mail: minculture@gibtelecom.net 

 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

No.  260/2010 

 

Date.  20
th
 October 2010 

 

AUTUMN FESTIVAL 2010 - ZARZUELA 
 

 

The Ministry for Culture is pleased to announce the return of the Teatro Lirico 

Andaluz to perform in Gibraltar as part of the Autumn Festival. This event is being 

organised in collaboration with Santos Productions.  

 

Having proved very popular in the past, the Teatro Lirico Andaluz will stage one of 

the most well-liked Zarzuelas, ‘La Revoltosa’. Boasting a stellar cast and a 24 piece 

orchestra, artists include soprano Maria De Felix, considered as one of the best 

voices in the Spanish lyrical field and baritone Antonio Torres, who has also 

performed successfully in previous festivals.  

 

Performances will be held at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on the 11 and 12 

November 2010 at 8pm. Tickets priced at £5 are on sale at the Nature Shop in 

Casemates Square as from Monday 25 October 2010 on weekdays between 12noon 

and 4pm. Sale of tickets is limited to 10 per person. 
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